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Scott Schneider’s article “It's Time to Review Your Adjunct Employment Policies” was featured in

The Chronicle of Higher Education on February 16, 2015.

In the article, Scott discusses how the Tufts deal, coupled with aggressive organizing efforts, has the

potential to fundamentally and quickly change the marketplace for adjuncts. He also examines

several strategic considerations that other colleges are left with:

1. Should they be proactive?

2. Should they stay the course?

3. What alternatives do they have?

To read the full article, please visit The Chronicle of Higher Education.
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